
As a citizen of the state of Oregon I urge you to stop this bill. This bill is an attack on the most law 
abiding segment of the population. As owners of firearms we have back ground checks done whenever 
we purchase a firearm. As someone with a concealed carry permit we voluntariary submit to a back 
ground check every four years. This bill is quite simply an attack on an innocent group of people by our 
elected representatives. I request you stop this over reach of government. With this bill you are going to 
make the most responsible law abiding segment of the population into criminals for no reason except 
political opinion.  
 
Randy Maine 
 


